
Project Update: March 2017 
 
Since the last report in December 2016, we have carried out two more data collection 
expeditions. The state of Espírito Santo is facing an outbreak of yellow fever and this has 
caused the deaths of several primates throughout the state, including in our area of study. 
We still do not know the size of the impact of this dramatic event on populations of primates. 
In conjunction with these two expeditions, we held two workshops with the local population 
to raise awareness of the need to mitigate poaching in the region. 
 
  
  

 
Local school students at the workshop to 
mitigate poaching in the region. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Local school students at the workshop to 
mitigate poaching in the region. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Another Callicebus personatus photographed 
in the study area. 


